
 

TO: Mr. John Thomas, Superintendent 

 Harvey Public Schools District 152 Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mr. Frank Kuzniewski 

 

DATE: June 10, 2019 

 

To say that I have enjoyed my time in District 152 and I am appreciative for the opportunities and support I have 

received from the entire Harvey community would be an understatement, but it is time for me to move on and take a 

leap of faith in a new direction for me and my growing family. To this end, I am writing to let you know I am 

resigning from my position as Principal at Brooks Middle School effective June 28, 2019.  

 

Please accept my deepest gratitude for all you and our fellow colleagues have done for me during my tenure here. 

The assistance you have provided me and the insight you have shared is invaluable and I will carry it all with me 

regardless of where my future leads. I have learned so much while working for this District. I will forever remember 

my time here; it is a special place with some amazing educators. 

 

If there is anything at all I can do to make this transition a smooth one, please let me know.   

 

Once again, thank you so much for being a mentor, friend, and impeccable colleagues during my time in District 

152.  I look forward to hearing about more wonderful things taking place within the district.   

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Frank Kuzniewski 

 


